
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ken Johnsen, project manager for the                    
$330 million Elliott Bay Seawall 
Project, will give us an update  

Tuesday,10:30 May 3rd, Mt. Baker Room 
The new seawall is a major component of the miraculous transformation taking 
place along Seattle’s waterfront.  It’s not been without its share of engineering 
and budgetary challenges, but it promises significant, safety, recreational and 

business upgrades.  
Ken will describe 
our future waterfront 
and when we’ll be 
able to use it.  


